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Community Engagement and Participation
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BotR is committed to community engagement. From March 2025, it participated in two

community events, hosting stalls to promote the programme. Participants and graduates

volunteered, managing the stalls and sharing their recovery stories, as well as showcasing the

vintage bus restorations and other projects.
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BotR also delivered a presentation at

the Scottish Recovery Consortium

LERO meeting, led by two graduates.

The presentation covered the

programme's introduction,

demonstrations, and a workshop

overview. 

South Community

Recovery Network

ROSC event

◀

Glasgow Vintage Vehicle Trust Family and Community Day 2025

◀ ◀



Community Achievement Award

Latest BotR Annual Report Now Available

Continued Growth and Support

BotR’s Annual Reports are now available on the website.

Scan QR codes and get to know more about the programme!
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BotR's garage has hosted visits for a wide range of

community groups and organisations, including

Moulsdale Foundation, Move On, The Wise Group, and

Way Ahead.

We always welcome a chance to collaborate with other

organisations. Get in touch for more information!

BotR has relaunched the Community Achievement Award Level 4-5,

collaborating with Glasgow Life for participants under 25. The qualifications

are equivalent to National 4 and 5, which improve participants’ employability.

The completion of the award will enable participants to receive official

certificates from Glasgow Life, subject to approval from Glasgow Kelvin

College. They will be guaranteed interview opportunities for course

applications.

In May 2025, BotR welcomed The Rotary Club of Glasgow to

Bridgeton for a tour around the garage and a trip out on one of the

buses restored by the programme. It was also an opportunity for the

Rotary Club to pass over the money raised from their fundraising for

BotR earlier in the year. Vince, Ken and Martin from BotR were on

hand to gratefully receive the cheque from Jonathan Wright of the

Rotary Club. We would like to thank the Rotary Club again for this

very welcome boost of funds.
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